
FORT COLLINS 
HIGH SCHOOL 

8TH GRADE

INFORMATION NIGHT

Fort Collins High School is excited to

welcome incoming 9th grade students


and their families, as well as those

interested in School of Choice for the


23-24 School Year!

WHEN: 
TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 29 

AT 6:00 PM



WHERE: 
FORT COLLINS HIGH SCHOOL

What to expect:
Learn about FCHS and Student Options

Academics

Sports

Clubs

Traditions

Meet the teachers

Walking Tour of the Building


